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I categorically oppose making voting for elections in person rather than keeping mail 

in voting. We all know making mail in voting more difficult means less people vote, 

especially working class, disabled, or for whatever reason people choose to opt for 

mail in rather than vote in person. It is within our rights to be able to mail our vote in 

and attempting to repeal that is an attempt to suppress votes, let’s be clear. Thank 

you for your time and consideration. 


